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Year ahead 
2023 - 24 

 
 

Seren yr 
Wythnos 

 
 
 

Celebrating our stars 
of the week! 

 
Meithrin – Eliza Bailey 
Derbyn – Amiya Gauci 
Shakespeare – Olivia Jones 
Dahl – Aneurin Pearman 
Kipling – Wren Taylor 
Shelley – Kayla Williams-Khangura 
Byron – Lacey Jones 
Milton – Leo Thomas 
            Penelope Wood 
Masefield – Grace Lawday 
Ceiriog – Poppy Vo 
Thomas – Sophia Prance 
 

Well done! Da iawn! 
 

 
   

   

 
 
Spring Term 2024 
24/1: PTA meeting 
6/2: Cardiff Castle Visit – Years 3 & 4 
9/2: INSET DAY 
12/2 – 16/2: HALF TERM 
19/2 – 23/2: Welsh Week 
1/3: Eisteddfod 
7/3: World Book Day 
12/3 & 13/3: Parents Evening 
15/3: Comic Relief 
22/3: Last day of Spring Term 
8/4: INSET DAY 
9/4: First day of Summer Term 
15/4 – 18/4: Year 6 Residential 
27/5 – 31/5: HALF TERM 
10/6: Sports Day 
14/6: Reserve Sports Day 
17/6 – 28/6: Year 6 Cycling 
24/6 – 12/7: Year 4 Swimming 
5/7: Class Swap 
5/7: Reports Home 
10/7: Report Drop In 
16/7: Year 6 Leavers Party 
18/7: Year 6 Leavers Assembly 
19/7: Last day of Summer Term 
22/7: INSET DAY 
 
Please be aware that dates may change 
throughout the year. 
So please keep looking at these dates, 
along with the school website. 
 

 

Cymraeg yr Wythnos 
Phrase of the Week 

 
Foundation Phase & KS2 
 
Beth sy’n bod?  
What’s the matter?  
Mae pen tost gyda fi 
I have got a headache 
Mae gwddw tost gyda fi 
I have got a sore throat  
Mae bola tost gyda fi 
I have got a stomach ache 
 
 
 

 
 

Sgwad Cymraeg 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As part of their new topic, ‘Tomorrow’s World’, Year 5 & 6 welcomed a 
past pupil/parent to Fairfield to give a presentation about his business. Mr 
Andy Rees of Limegreentangerine explained to the children the various 
roles involved in rebranding and web design. Hopefully many children will 
be inspired to follow their passion and interests when thinking about their 
future, as Andy did with his love of art and technology. The children 
listened attentively and asked many pertinent questions.  

Snack money 
Nursery – Year 2 
A healthy snack is 
provided for your 
child at a nominal 
charge of £1 per 

week – payable each 
half term.  

This half term = £5.  
Please send money in a 

named envelope to 
your child’s class 

teacher. 
Thank you. 

 

Breakfast Club Reminder 
Breakfast Club starts at 

8:10 am and children need 
to be dropped off by 

8:30 am for registration. 
Thank you.  


